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From 3.30pm
Stalls, Games, Raffle, Tombola,
Crafts, Refreshments, Grotto and much more!!

.




Welcome to your weekly newsletter!! WC 25th November 2019!
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Diary Dates- 


-26/11/19 Y5 Archaeology Experience Day


-27/11/19 Y4 Viking Experience Day 2


-28/11/19 9am Year 6 Class Worship


-29/11/19 pm EYFS Magical Me Experience


-29/11/19 Friends of St Clements non-uniform day for Christmas tombola donations


-2/12/19 am Years 2-5 Nutrition Workshops


-4/12/19 Year 2 Art & Design Technology Experience Day


-4/12/19 after school Christmas Fair


-5/12/19 am Years 1 & 2 Christmas Performance


-5/12/19 pm Year 6 World at War Experience


-11/12/19 am Nursery & Reception Christmas Performance.  


-11/12/19 pm Mother Goose Pantomime in school


-12/12/19 after school Years 3-6 Christmas performance at St Clements Church


-13/12/19 9am End of Term Values worship in school


-13/12/19 pm Nursery, Reception, Years 1 & 2 Christmas parties


-16/12/19 pm Years 3-6 Christmas parties


-19/12/19 Children's Christmas jumper or outfit day


-19/12/19 9.20am Christmas Service at St Clements Church


-19/12/19 Christmas Dinner


-20/12/19 3.15pm End of Term




















This week’s Award Winners:


EPIC: This week’s EPIC award winner is Erla in our reception class. Erla has grown in confidence and this has helped her to be a caring friend who always follows our expectations. Erla has also made great progress and loves to learn. I look forward to having afternoon tea with you in a few weeks Erla. 





Behaviour Jumper Winners- Year 1-Christiana, Year 2-Eva-Louise, Year 3-Mia, Year 4-Amos, Year 5-Chloe, Year 6-Shayne.





Year 3 Class Worship- On Thursday, Year 3 entertained us all with their interesting class worship ‘It’s All Greek to Me’. We saw what they have been learning as part of their Ancient Greece topic and could clearly see the facts that they have remembered. Well done for a great worship Year 3- we could all see how hard you have rehearsed and thanks to Ms Nichol and Miss Mellon for their work with the class.





Dogs Trust- Dog Safety Workshops in School- Today and yesterday, the Dogs Trust visited our school to talk to each class about the valuable work they do in rescuing dogs who need help. The other reason for their visit was to teach the children about how to be safe around dogs and how responsible owners should care for their dogs.








Sporting Events in School- On Wednesday, Miss Naylor and Mrs Law took a group of Y3, 4 and 6 pupils to a Change for Life Festival. At the festival, they learned how to play games to increase their stamina as well as applying their team work skills. As usual, our pupils were great role models for St Clements with their excellent behaviour out in the community.





During Wednesday lunch, I organised a netball tournament in school. This gave those already used to netball the chance for an extra practice and introduced those who have never played before, to the sport.





Finally, Ruth and Riley are trying again to take part in the City Wide Cross Country Finals on Monday morning after the last event was cancelled due to weather. Good luck to Ruth and Riley who have been training hard for the final.





Friends of St Clements Christmas Fair Wednesday 4th December from 3.30pm- On Wednesday 4th December, we will be holding our school Christmas Fair. There will be lots of stalls, games, a raffle, tombola, crafts, refreshments, a grotto and much more.


On Friday 29th November, children will be able to come dressed in their own clothes for a donation to the Christmas Fair tombola. Each class has been given colours for the items that we would like to be brought it. It can be any item in that colour for example a green bottle of shampoo, a sliver decoration.


The colours for each class are- Nursery- Red or Silver, Reception- Blue or Gold, Year 1- Green or White, Year 2- Yellow or Brown, Year 3- Purple or Grey, Year 4- Orange or Black , Year 5- Pink or Gold and Year 6- Black or Silver.  All donations are greatly appreciated.








